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Rock Slide in Little
People’s Canyon

(Mission Canyon)

The FBIC Transportation Department is responding to a
recent rock slide in Little People’s Canyon. An inspector
will be on-site Tuesday, July 22, 2025, to assess the
situation and determine necessary safety measures.

Please be advised that travel through the canyon is
currently at your own risk. We urge all travelers to
exercise extreme caution.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we
work to ensure public safety. For further information or
questions, please contact the FBIC Transportation
Department at (406) 353-2447.
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